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Next week we will begin our new learning all around pets. If you have a pet at home we would love for you to share a 
photograph on Seesaw. If you don’t have a pet, perhaps you could chat together about what  of pet your child might like to own. 
We also look forward to seeing your weekly news photographs to share in our key worker time! Please note that we have 
now altered the settings to enable parents to comment on Seesaw posts. We apologise that this was previously disabled.  

On Seesaw this week…

Book Drop!

Shining Stars! 
Vinnie 
Roman 

Sulaiman 
Hana

On Monday next week the children 
will come home with their very 
first Sherwood Book Drop book! 
This is a book that is gifted by 
school for them to keep. When you 
open the book you will find a QR 
code that will take you a page on 
the school website all about your 
book. On this page there will be a 
video of the story being read, some 
suggested questions to explore 

together and some 
a c t i v i t i e s y o u 
might want to try 
a t h o m e ! W e 
hope you enjoy 
s h a r i n g t h i s 
text together!  

999 It’s an emergency!
This week the children have continued to explore the theme of ‘people who help us’. We 
have focused on doctors, nurses, fire fighters and police officers. The children have learnt 
lots of new vocabulary such as crime, emergency, stethoscope, infection, prescription. 
They also learnt some makaton signs for firefighter, fire station, fire engine and hose! 
We have had lots of fun - inside and outside - taking on the roles of different emergency 
workers and acting out different scenarios. Have a look at the gallery on the school 
website to see more photographs! 


